
Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School 
Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School 

(Matthew 7:24-27 : The Wise and Foolish Builders ) 
Resilience, Curiosity, Honesty, Respect, Empathy 

NEWSLETTER 27—Friday 21st April 2023   

 

Hedgehogs -  The children have been learning about the continents of the 
world and the oceans. They have been packing a suitcase as to what they 

would take on holiday.  

Squirrels -  he children have started creating their own newspapers on 
their new theme Romans. They have been fully engaged in their new 

theme.  

 

Badgers -   Years 4 and 5 thoroughly enjoyed their trip to the Gudwara on 
Tuesday. Followed by all the children learning about world Faiths on 

Wednesday, finished off by making and trying Lentil Dhal. The children 
were fully immersed in their learning and gained great knowledge from the 

day.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The message of this week is a message of Hope. What are you hopeful for? 



PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confi-
dence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word 
PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put these on their 
bags or on their school jumpers. 

This weeks Proud winners are: Indiana, Max, George Y, Mitchell, Storm,  Frannie, Ayshe, 
Laycie, Alfie, Ben, George J, Ethan, Oliver R, Belle, Sindy, Jasmine D, Elizabeth 

  A massive well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs—  Mitchell 

Squirrels—  Aylin 

Badgers—  Ronnie G 

Christian Vision and Values 

 

Hedgehogs—  Millie 

Squirrels— Alfie M 

Badgers — Ben 



 

Future Dates: 

15th May - 150 years the school has been running - more infor-
mation to come. 

21st April—Years 2 & 3 outdoor learning 

25th April—Squirrel Class to Museum of Kent Life 

1st May—Bank Holiday—school closed 

8th May—Bank Holiday for King’s Coronation—School closed 

9th—12th May KS2 SATs All children should attend school this week. No holiday during 
this time. 

15th-19th May KS1 SATs All children should attend school this week. No holiday during 
this time. 

Term 5 ends— 26th May 

14th June—Sports Day 12:30 onwards join us for a picnic and an afternoon of sporting 
events 

30th June—Year 6 camp out overnight—details to follow 

5th July—Year 6 visit to Mosque—more information to follow 

 
All parents are invited to join us for Worship at 8:50 on Friday 
mornings. 

IMPORTANT SUMMER HOLIDAY ORDER INFORMATION 

Place your order before 22nd July for delivery before the start of term www.brigade.uk.com 

We are pleased to be able to offer all parents the following discount  

Date:     Saturday 29th-Sunday 30th April 

Discount:        10% on all orders 

Cod    Enter SPRING23 at the checkout to activate the discount 

 

 

 There is lots of planning taking place for the 
150 years celebration on the 15th May 1 - 

4:30pm. Please keep an eye out for notes on 
the playground and emails. Please do come 

along and support.  
 


